24th January, 2007

Dear All,

I wish to inform you all that today is my final day at Crystal Sales. I will be commencing my new position at Pearl Solutions next month in the position of General Manager.

I have enjoyed working here and being in your team, and I will greatly miss all of you. I wish to thank each and every one of you for the support you have accorded me over the years. Each one of you assisted me uniquely and I benefited greatly from that. I can be reached at my personal email address which is jimkari@ymail.com and my telephone number is +91 235698741. Please do keep in touch.

Regards

Jim Karie

